
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

An exciting time of the year is just ahead of us as we prepare to welcome our newest 
Riverview Central Raiders in September, 2019! If you have a child at home who is 4 or 5 years 
old as of December 2019 we encourage you to visit our school! ​Registration​ for KinderSTARt 
2019 is ​Tuesday, February 5, 2019 from 9:00am to 5:30 pm.  
 

KinderSTARt provides a wonderful opportunity for families to visit our school and 
connect with teachers, office staff, students and other community partners such as Lambton 
Public Health, Port Lambton EarlyON Child & Family Centre/Sombra Township Child Care and 
First Student bus line. 
 

Prior to the KinderSTARt date, parents can easily register their child online at 
www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten​ . On our KinderSTARt date, please remember to bring along the 
following items: 
 

1. Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship or Residency Status (if appropriate) 
2. Proof of residency (e.g. utility or tax bill, rental/lease agreement) please note: a driver’s 

license is not valid) 
3. Emergency contact information 
4. Your child 

 
Some activities we will be hosting will include, a photo booth, a cozy book nook for your 

child to snuggle up and read, an innovative loose part station for creative minds to explore and 
discover, a delicious cafe and an exciting opportunity for children to hop on board and visit a 
school bus.  
 

We look forward to meeting you and your youngest Raider at KinderSTARt on Tuesday, 
February 5, 2019 between 9:00am and 5:30 pm.  

http://www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten

